
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 NORTH-WAI BOARDRIDERS CLUB 
 
 Russell Ritchie, from the North-Wai Boardriders Club was in attendance to update members on the 

Club’s plans for the North New Brighton Community Centre.  As the group had applied for a liquor 
licence it was found necessary to install a kitchen in the south-west area of the Club’s area.  It was 
noted that there would be an opportunity for community groups to use the Club’s facilities, including the 
kitchen, during weekday mornings.  A part-time management position for the Club was also being 
pursued. 

 
 The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the Funding Assessment Committee, with the addition of Carole Evans, approach the 

Community and Leisure Committee Chair and staff regarding the SPARC Fund, which may 
support the North-Wai Boardriders Club youth training programme as a pilot scheme beneficial 
to youth health. 

 
 2. That the North New Brighton Community Centre Working Party hold a meeting on-site to be 

updated on the progress on the refurbishment of the North New Brighton Community Centre 
and the North-Wai Boardriders Club project. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


